
 

Observation of National Unity Day 
NSS Units, Sarbati Devi Women’s College 

 
On 31st October 2023, the NSS units of Sarbati Devi Women's College observed National 

Unity Day or Rashtriya Ekta Diwas within the college premises. The welcome address was given 
by NSS PO Ms Akanksha Lakra who told the NSS volunteers about the importance of the day 
and the need to commemorate and spread awareness of the importance of bringing people 
together to unite and foster a positive attitude toward the unity of all nations. The Principal Mr 
Bipin Choudhury also educated the students about Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel and his immense 
contribution to India. IQAC Co-coordinator Mr Sapan Panda talked about the history of unity in 
diversity in a country like India and the need to continue this unity in the present time by the 
future generations as well. Some NSS volunteers also gave speeches and sang poems on this 
topic. The program concluded with the Rashtriya Ekta Diwas pledge and vote of thanks. 

 

 
 



 
 



 


